

Our Ref: foi 2018/156

Gurpreet Narwan request-507430-750e4eff@whatdotheyknow.com

Monday, 13 August 2018

Dear Gurpreet Narwan,

Freedom of Information Act 2000 - Request for Information

Regarding your request for information received by the University of Westminster on 6th August 2018.

The Request

The University can confirm that it holds information relating to your request. Please see below for details of your recent request.

Could you please outline the measures you have in place to support students who seek help with problem gambling?

Please specify the number of times the university has been contacted by students who seek support or advice for gambling in 2017-18, 2016-17, 2015-16, 2014-15,2013-14 (with an annual breakdown and gender breakdown of the pupil)

The Response

Information Compliance Team University of Westminster Room 401a 309 Regent Street London W1B 2UW T: +44 (0)20 7911 5158





Students seeking help with gambling problems are referred to the University counselling service or the student health service. The University website includes links to organisations dealing specifically with gambling, such as Gamcare at https://www.westminster.ac.uk/study/current-students/support-and-facilities/counselling/useful-links

The University does not record the number of students specifically requesting support with gambling.

We hope this information may be of use to you.

Copyright in our response to your request belongs to the University of Westminster. All rights are reserved. This document is for personal use only and may not be copied, or stored in any electronic form, or reproduced in any other way or used for any other purpose, either in whole or in part, without the prior written consent of the University of Westminster. All copies of this document must incorporate this Copyright Notice.

If you are dissatisfied with this response you may ask the University to conduct a review of its decision.

By Post: Information Compliance Team

University of Westminster

Room 401a

309 Regent Street London W1B 2UW

By Telephone: 0207 911 5158

By Email: foi@westminster.ac.uk

Please do so in writing (including by fax, letter or email) or in some other recorded form (e.g. audio or video tape), describe the original request, explain your grounds for dissatisfaction, and include an address for correspondence.

If after contacting the University of Westminster you are not happy with the outcome, you also have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner.

Please note that the Information Commissioner will not investigate the case until the internal review process has been completed.

By Post: Information Commissioner's Office

Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

By Telephone: 01625 545 700 **Www.ico.org.uk**

Yours sincerely,

Information Compliance Team

© University of Westminster

foi@westminster.ac.uk